
Raquette Lake Free Library 
Library Website Policy 

 
 
The Raquette Lake Free Library is committed to implementing the New York State’s             

Open Meetings Law and to furthering its policies and long-range plan by informing and              

updating its patrons on library matters.  

 

The Raquette Lake Free Library has, therefore, put forward substantial effort into            

developing and updating its public website.  

 

The Raquette Lake Free Library is committed to informing its patrons and the public              

about changes to its operational proceedings as well as its opening hours during this              

worldwide pandemic. In furtherance of this effort, the Library has used its website as              

the main tool for communicating with the public at large. 

 

The Raquette Lake Free Library is further committed to informing the public about its              

past or upcoming Library Board meetings in accordance with the Open Meetings Law,             

by posting upcoming meeting dates and zoom links on its website and making the              

minutes of its meetings available to the public.  

 

Consequently, the Library’s public website will constantly be updated and reviewed.           

Concerns or suggestions for improvement should be communicated to the Library           

Director at ​CDufft@sals.edu​ or to the Library Board at ​raquettelakelibrary@gmail.com​. 
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